Reporting to Institute on
07/04/2024 for AICTE W
Inspection  inbox

Principal 20:34
to allusers v

Dear All,

This is to inform you all that, we have received
the mail from AICTE regarding the Inspection for the
proposed new course and increase in intake for
various courses we have applied for the year 2024-25.
Due to this all the staff members of the Institute are
required to report to the duty on 07/04/2024, and be
ready for the inspection as per the previous mails
sent regarding the AICTE Inspection. All the HoD's are
required to ensure the classrooms and laboratories
need to be kept open for the live video as per the
demand of the experts. Working of the
tomorrow being an holiday will be consider for
compensative off in future as per rules and need.
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